
            Chai Club Program             

       
                

             Elder Fraud & Scams Prevention 
 

        Sponsored by the N.C. District Attorney’s Office 
                                  Criminal Complaint Unit 
 

 

               Monday, November 18th, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. 
(Live- In Temple) 

 

Are you getting scammed? Join us and learn how you can spot the 
signs of a potential scammer targeting you and what you can do to 

protect yourself.                

           We will also celebrate November birthdays.  
 

 Drinks, snacks, and desserts will be served. 

RSVP by November 12th to Brian Levy at (516) 781-4966 or Email  

bellobl@gmail.com 

Temple B’nai Torah, 2900 Jerusalem Ave, Wantagh, NY 11793 
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